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    The 2019 Petite Sirah is deep, powerful 
wine, but with a bit less of the unctuous 
opulence of the past. Inky dark fruit, 
lavender, chocolate and black pepper all 
meld together. This friendly, heady Petite 
sure has a ton to offer. I would prefer to 
drink it on the young side, while the 
flavors remain vibrant."
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RODNEY'S VINEYARD
PETITE SIRAH
EPIPHANY

	

POINTS
94

    The 2019 Petite Sirah is deep, powerful 
wine, but with a bit less of the unctuous 
opulence of the past. Inky dark fruit, 
lavender, chocolate and black pepper all 
meld together. This friendly, heady Petite 
sure has a ton to offer. I would prefer to 
drink it on the young side, while the 
flavors remain vibrant."

2019
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
PETITE SIRAH
EPIPHANY

	

POINTS
94

    The 2019 Petite Sirah is deep, powerful 
wine, but with a bit less of the unctuous 
opulence of the past. Inky dark fruit, 
lavender, chocolate and black pepper all 
meld together. This friendly, heady Petite 
sure has a ton to offer. I would prefer to 
drink it on the young side, while the 
flavors remain vibrant."

2019
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
PETITE SIRAH
EPIPHANY

	

POINTS
94

    The 2019 Petite Sirah is deep, powerful 
wine, but with a bit less of the unctuous 
opulence of the past. Inky dark fruit, 
lavender, chocolate and black pepper all 
meld together. This friendly, heady Petite 
sure has a ton to offer. I would prefer to 
drink it on the young side, while the 
flavors remain vibrant."

2019
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
PETITE SIRAH
EPIPHANY

	

POINTS
94

    The 2019 Petite Sirah is deep, powerful 
wine, but with a bit less of the unctuous 
opulence of the past. Inky dark fruit, 
lavender, chocolate and black pepper all 
meld together. This friendly, heady Petite 
sure has a ton to offer. I would prefer to 
drink it on the young side, while the 
flavors remain vibrant."

2019
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
PETITE SIRAH
EPIPHANY

	

POINTS
94

    The 2019 Petite Sirah is deep, powerful 
wine, but with a bit less of the unctuous 
opulence of the past. Inky dark fruit, 
lavender, chocolate and black pepper all 
meld together. This friendly, heady Petite 
sure has a ton to offer. I would prefer to 
drink it on the young side, while the 
flavors remain vibrant."

2019
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
PETITE SIRAH
EPIPHANY


